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5th June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

After school clubs are starting this half term, with effect from week commencing 10th June, with 

children who have had their names on the waiting lists.   

 

If your child has a place, he/she will bring home a slip giving details.  If your child was in a club last half 

term, they will no longer be able to attend that club this half term.  There is no Netball Club this half 

term - this has been replaced by a Year 6 Rounders Club on a Wednesday.    Year 6 pupils will be spoken 

to about this. 

 

Choir and Recorders will not change and will continue with the same pupils. 

 

We are continuing to offer after school clubs organised by Premier Sport.  These are Ultimate Frisbee 

on a Monday and Athletics on a Thursday.  These clubs are for all year groups.  These will be led by 

professional coaches from ‘Premier Sport’ who run coaching and clubs in many schools within 

Cambridgeshire and nationally.  These sessions will incur a cost and bookings will only be taken online.   

An information leaflet about these clubs is being circulated today. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher  
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